
Monday 7th October 2019 
 

Dear All  

Thank you very much for all your donations of food for our Harvest Festival. It was lovely to hear the 

musical contributions made by the classes and the choir. Well done! A big thank you to Mrs Ollivierre who 

delivered all our gifts to the Trussell Trust foodbank on Friday!  

The teachers and I are looking forward to seeing many of you at the upcoming Parent’s Evenings. The first 

of the year! The teachers will sit in the hall and the books will be located in classrooms in your child’s 

drawer. Hopefully this will allow you a bit of peace and quiet and you will also be able to look at displays in 

the classroom.  

If you have an early appointment you are very welcome wait in the hall, but please do not wander around 

the school until after 3:30pm.  

Trussell Trust: Christmas Shoe-box Appeal 

On Monday 14th October, Richard from the Trussell Trust is coming into school to talk to the children about 

the Christmas Shoe-box Appeal. Once Richard has been into school we shall send a leaflet home to provide 

you with more information. In previous years we have managed to contribute over 60 boxes and as a 

school and it would be great if we could do the same again this year.  More details to follow.  

***** 

Governors’ Report to Parents / PTA AGM / Cheese and Wine  

Monday 14th October 2019 @ 7pm in the school hall 

You are warmly invited to attend the PTA AGM followed by the Governors’ Report to parents. Normally the 
meetings are fairly short, giving plenty of time for parents, governors and staff to socialise.  Please let the 
office know if you would like to attend the evening (it will help us to know how much cheese to buy!) 

***** 

PARENTS’ EVENINGS ARE TAKING PLACE ON:  

THURSDAY 14th NOVEMBER (3:30PM – 5:30PM) 

 & FRIDAY 15th NOVEMBER (3:30PM – 7:00PM) 
 

Please complete the reply slip sent home this evening and return it to your child’s class teacher. If you 

have more than one child at the school please use one slip for all your children. 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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PARENTS’ EVENINGS 
THURSDAY 14th NOVEMBER (3:30PM – 5:30PM) & FRIDAY 15th NOVEMBER 2019 (3:30PM – 7:00PM) 

As many of you like the earlier slots, we are once again providing you with the chance to meet your child’s 
class teacher over two days. Please do try and make one of these dates as the teachers are finding it 

increasingly difficult to meet with parents on alternative dates due to the sheer numbers involved and the 
demands on their time for other meetings after school.  

 

Please complete and return the attached reply slip to your child’s CLASS TEACHER if you wish to book a 
slot to talk to them on either day.  You will be given an appointment to talk to your child’s teacher.  You are 

asked to indicate your preferred time on the reply slip and return it to your child’s teacher. 

 Appointments are allocated on a first come first served basis. The teacher will allocate you a time-slot as 
near to the one requested as possible and let you know the precise time by returning your reply slip to 

you. The “time- slot” being highlighted, in some way for you. 

PLEASE RETURN SLIPS TO YOUR CLASS TEACHER. IF YOU HAVE MORE THAN ONE PUPIL IN 
THE SCHOOL PLEASE USE ONE SLIP AND THE TEACHERS WILL LIASE OVER THE TIMES AND 

CO-ORDINATE YOUR APPOINTMENTS FOR YOU. 

 

School Disco: Friday 18th October 2019. 

Tickets are available from the school office now!  Please note this event is for children from our school 

only. Younger siblings may stay if parents stay as well!  Parents are very welcome to stay at the EYFS/ KS1 

Disco and we always need help for the second session if you are able to stay for that! Children must attend 

the disco for their age group (unless their parents are explicitly helping to run the event and they need to 

be at both discos)   
 

EYFS/ Y1 and Y2 Disco 6:00pm – 7:00pm (Enter by side door to hall from big playground and exit via the 

door onto the ‘not so small playground’. This is the front door near my office.)  

Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 7:00pm – 8:00pm (Enter by side door to hall from big playground and exit via the same 

door.) 

ALL TICKETS ARE £1 and include a drink in the price. Cakes and drinks are also on sale during the evening. 

Glo-sticks are on sale at this event. Please let a member of staff (on the door) know if you do not want your 

child to purchase one. If you are able to make cakes for this event the FOSS would be very grateful. 

***** 

Please also remember parents, grandparents, aunties and uncles are very welcome to join 
our Smiley Face Assembly every Friday morning (after the bell time) in the hall. Come along 

and help celebrate the achievements of all our pupils!  

Please note there are no after school clubs on the week commencing 21.10.19 (Night Owls 
still runs!)  

We break for the October holiday on Wednesday 23rd October. Pupils return to school on 
Monday 4th November.  

Kindest regards  

Kay Bridson  



PARENTS’ EVENING – Thursday 14th November 2019 

Child’s name …………………………………………………… Teacher’s name ………………………………………………..… 

 

Child’s name …………………………………………………… Teacher’s name ………………………………………………….. 

 

Child’s name …………………………………………………… Teacher’s name …………………………………………………… 

I wish to see my child’s teacher to discuss their progress.  I would prefer the following times; (please circle three 

preferred times) RETURN TO TEACHER 

 

3:30     3:40     3:50     4:00    4:10     4:20     4:30  

 

4:40     4:50     5:00     5:10     5:20     5:30 

 

Name of parent(s)________________________________________-----------------------for 
e School that the school gets extra money? 

PARENTS’ EVENING – Friday 15th November 2019 

Child’s name …………………………………………………… Teacher’s name ………………………………………………..… 

 

Child’s name …………………………………………………… Teacher’s name ………………………………………………….. 

 

Child’s name …………………………………………………… Teacher’s name …………………………………………………… 

I wish to see my child’s teacher to discuss their progress.  I would prefer the following times; (please circle three 

preferred times) RETURN TO TEACHER 

3.30  4.10  4.50  5.30  6.10        6.50 

      

3.40  4.20  5.00  5.40  6.20        7.00 

 

3.50  4.30  5.10  5.50  6.30         

 

4.00  4.40  5.20  6.00  6.40         

Name of parent(s)________________________________________ 

PLEASE RETURN SLIPS TO YOUR CLASS TEACHER. IF YOU HAVE MORE THAN ONE PUPIL IN 
THE SCHOOL PLEASE USE ONE SLIP AND THE TEACHERS WILL LIASE OVER THE TIMES AND 

CO-ORDINATE YOUR APPOINTMENTS FOR YOU. 



 


